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Good morning families. 

I hope you are well and managing in these really challenging times. 

I can't imagine how stressful it is for you all being in such a state of limbo with regards to the final 

model of blended learning which we are still waiting to be approved by the Scottish Government 

and the City of Edinburgh Council. 

I know you appreciate the immense pressure we are under as a school team and please be 

assured that we are working extremely hard behind the scenes to prepare for a number of 

eventualities. 

I have decided I am not going to rush to share our model of blended learning before the end of 

the week as I want to make sure the information I am sharing is as accurate as it can be, in line 

with the Council mandate. As we are still waiting for absolute confirmation of this I will wait until 

Monday to do this. 

I know this is frustrating and, believe me it is equally frustrating for us as a school team. We want 

what is best for the children, whilst supporting you, and are really keen to have firm plans in place 

before we break for the Summer holidays. 

I know some of you have been enquiring about the Hub Provision for Key Workers as more of you 

are expected to return to work. 

I have created a document with all of the updated information about this process which I have 

attached. It will also be uploaded on to the school website. 

Please contact us through the school admin email if you have any questions or need clarification.  

We are with you and for you.  

Thank you for your ongoing support and patience. 

Take care, keep well and stay in touch. 

Anna 
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